# **CONSOLIDATION 4**

## Units 13 - 16

PRONUNCIATIO	N		
		onounced differently	from that of the
1. A. <b>h</b> old	B. hour	C. honest	D. heir
2. A. beat	B. climb	C. debt	D. doubt
3. A. rough	B. cough	C. though	D. laugh
4. A. closed	B. cheated	C. used	D. opened
5. A. laughed	B. ducked	C. dressed	D. beloved
b) Circle the word	whose stress is on th	ne third syllable.	
1. A. countryside	B. hydroelectricity	C. communication	D. diagnostic
2. A. astronaut	B. adventurous	C. European	D. industrial
3. A. examination	B. cosmopolitan	C. sophisticated	D. performance
4. A. entertain	B. automobile	C. ceremony	D. optimism
5. A. Internet	B. etiquette	C. emerald	D. picturesque
LISTENING COM	PREHENSION		
a) Listen and cher false (F).	ck (🗹) whether the	following statements	s are true (T) or
			T F
1. Sydney Ope	ra House is far fron	the harbor in Sydne	еу. 🗌 🗎
2. It is the fine	st modern building	in Australia.	
	ned by a Spanish ar		
4 It has shell-			一一

5. The building was completed in 1973.

b) W	hat does Sydney Oper	ra House include	?	
1.				
Э.				111
טייע "ב	ve our reco			
VOC	ABULARY			
a) Co	omplete the following	g sentences or ex	changes with the	words in the box.
	masterpiece professional		native complex	
1.	- He speaks Englis	sh like a	En	glish speaker.
	- Well, he grew up	in the United	States.	
2.	The Old Man and t	the Sea is a		written by Ernest
	Hemingway.			
3.	Jack refused to joi		en though we al	l did our best to
4.	English is a world.		language in mo	st airports in the
5.	We have just instal of		sion. Now, we ha	ve a wide choice
6.	Jim plays soccer, be player because he's			
7.	Travelers like to tas	ste many region	nal	·
8.	A sports	has	just been built in	our town.
b) Ch	noose the word or phr	ase that best co	mpletes each sent	ence or exchange.
1.	The famous Statu	ue of Liberty	was designed	by the French
	Bartholdi.			
	A. sculptor	B. bu	iilder	
	C. producer	D. ar	tist	

2.	A new motorcycle model has j	ust been on the
	Internet.	
	A. delivered	B. designed
	C. launched	D. exploited
3.	The authorities in our town h	ave set up a to
	computerize the library system	•
	A. proposal	B. suggestion
	C. venue	D. project
4.	You can have	for free meals during your
	package vacation.	
	A. vouchers	B. tags
	C. checks	D. records
5.	My aunt is	. She doesn't give up hope under any
	circumstances.	
	A. optimistic	B. sophisticated
	C. popular	D. reserved
6.	When we go to a foreign coun	try, we need to take some advice on
		e people in that country so that we
	behave ourselves properly.	
	A. leisure	B. celebrity
	C. etiquette	D. citizenship
c) Fi	ll each blank with the proper forn	n of the word in parentheses.
		g (disapprove) of
	my decision to leave school no	
2		walk (leisure)
	along the shady streets.	
3		(pension) who lives on a reduced
	income.	
4		nowed excellent
-	(theater) performance. Their ac	
5		nt (architecture)
<b></b>	work, built by a king for his w	
6		(universe) feature of youth
	culture nowadays.	

## **GRAMMAR AND STRUCTURE**

a) Write the correct verb form of following sentences or exchanges.	the word in parentheses in each of the .
<ol> <li>Taipei 101 in Taipei, Taiwan, the tallest buildings in the we</li> </ol>	is said (be) among orld.
I wasn't able yesterday. I was too busy.	(see) my friend off at the airport
Either I or my sister  relatives at the airport this af	(be) going to meet my ternoon.
4. If Ann ( can reach me there.	call), tell her I'm at Lan's house. She
5. What (y home?	ou, do) if you found a burglar in your
6. Had I been in your place, I _	(act) differently.
7. Our team is expected	(win) the game next week.
<ol><li>Take a sandwich with you in hungry.</li></ol>	in case you (get)
9 Will you join us at the part	y?
- I might	(not, join) you. I'm not sure.
b) Choose the word or phrase that be	est completes each sentence or exchange.
1 I think Mr. Jones is a good	
In fact,	he is the best doctor in our town.
A. Is he?	B. He is.
C. Isn't he?	D. He isn't.
2. Linh: What	_ Joe can't come?
Lan: Well, we will have the p	
A. if	B. about
C. unless	D. otherwise
3. – Does soccer interest you?	
- No. It is basketball	I am interested in most.
A. so	B. Ø
C. that	D. which

4.	by my pare	ents.
		B. what are preferred
		D. that are preferred
5.	DESCRIPTION OF THE PROPERTY OF	brother at my
	cousin's wedding party yesterd	
	A. were	B. was
	C. being	D. have been
6.	If I had attended the party last go to work today.	night, I able to
	A. won't be	B. am not
	C. wouldn't have been	D. wouldn't be
7.	- Did you pass the entrance ex-	amination?
	– No, I didn't. I	it if I had studied harder.
	A. have passed	B. could have passed
	C. could pass	D. passed
8.	Take a seat,	_?
	A. will you	B. shall you
	C. don't you	D. won't you
9.	David run	a marathon. He has a broken leg.
	A. mightn't	B. needn't
	C. couldn't	D. is going to
10	I saw Jane at the supermark	et yesterday.
	- It Jane.	She went home to the United States
	the day before yesterday.	
	A. couldn't be	B. couldn't have been
	C. can't be	D. shouldn't have been
11	. Without your great effort, you	in the last exam.
	A. shouldn't have succeeded	
	C. wouldn't succeed	D. wouldn't have succeeded
12	2. The man is said	a failure as a computer
	programmer when he was your	
	A. to have been	B. having been
	C. to be	D. being

#### READING

Read the following passage and do the tasks that follow.

#### The Industrial Revolution

Before the Industrial Revolution, most of world population was rural. English towns were then very different from modern towns: they were small and overcrowded, with filthy narrow cobbled streets. Life expectancy was short (40 to 50 years), and infant mortality rate was high.

With the invention of the steam engine, the Industrial Revolution, which began in Britain in 1750, has brought about a great deal of changes all over the world. During the Industrial Revolution, the population in American and European cities grew rapidly as more and more people moved from the countryside to the cities to work in newly-opened factories. By mid-nineteenth century, half of the English people lived in cities, and by the beginning of the twentieth century, the same was true of other European countries. In the 19th century new methods of transportation, in particular canals and railways, were developed for transporting goods from place to place. Since the beginning of the twentieth century, the automobile, the airplane, along with the new means of communication, have brought people all over the world closer together. Moreover, with new inventions in medical science, infant mortality has been greatly reduced, and life expectancy has constantly increased.

The Industrial Revolution has earned its place in history as a great social economic movement that has transformed the world within about two and a half centuries.

a)	Fi	nd the word or phrase in the reading that means:
	1.	connected with the countryside
	2.	the number of years a person is expected to live
	3.	the number of deaths in a period of time
	4.	make something happen
60	5.	completely change the appearance or

## b) Answer these questions.

- 1. Before the Industrial Revolution, what were English towns like?
- 2. Why did the population of American and European cities grow rapidly during the Industrial Revolution?
- 3. What new methods of transportation were developed in the 19th century?
- 4. How have new inventions in medical science affected people's lives?

#### WRITING

In about 150 words, write about a holiday activity you have had in Quang Ninh Province using the notes below.

## **Bach Dang Festival**

- Time: 8th day of the 4th lunar month
- Place: Yen Giang Village, Quang Ninh Province
- Commemoration: National heroes (Ngo Quyen, Tran Hung Dao, and other famous generals)
- Events
  - Incense burning and offerings
  - Procession along the banks of the Bach Dang River
  - Boat racing
  - Wrestling
  - Cock fighting
- Conclusion: Solemn and enjoyable festival